
TOWN OF PELHAM, NH HIGHWAY 

MEMO: 

 

 

To: Board of Selectmen 

 

From: Jim Hoffman, Road Agent 

 

CC: File 

 

Date: January 17, 2023 

 

Re: 2023 Highway Department Bid Recommendations for Winter Bids 

 

 

We opened our bids on December 16, 2022, at 10 AM. We recommend using the following: 

 

Catch Basin: New England Storm Water Mgmt (only if we don’t have our catch basin truck) 

Equipment Rental: Richard D. Vinal Trucking 

Sand: Brox Ind. 

Concrete Blocks: Hudson Quarry  

Hot Top Cold Patch: Brox Ind 

Calcium Chloride: Perk Products & Chemical Company 

Aggregates: Brox Ind 

Plow Blades: Valk Manufacturing Company 

Tree Removal: Maple Leaf Tree Services 

Culvert Pipe: Ferguson 

Street Sweeping: Immaculate  

Signs Related Items: Lightle Enterprise 

Painting Traffic Lines: K5 Corp 

 

 

 

***** ALL BIDS WERE ACCEPTED BY THE BOARD OF SELECTMAN ON  

Tuesday January 28, 2023 

 

**********EXCEPT FOR PLOW BLADES THEY WERE REJECTED BY THE BOARD 

OF SELECTMAN 

 


